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Record breaking 2024 May Fayre!   
 
A huge thank you to everyone who was involved in this 

year’s May Fayre.  Our final total was just short of 

£10,000 – a record breaking Currie Primary PTA 

fundraising total! 

We could not have done it without the 70 staff, parent and 

carer volunteers who helped to set up and run the Fayre, 

together with our p7 helpers – thank you.  The cuddly toy 

grabber and beat the goalie games proved extremely 

popular, as did the candy floss which kept us busy for the 

full three hours!  We were delighted to secure such a huge 

range of wonderful prizes for our Raffle and Silent 

Auction from the Edinburgh business community too.  

 

P7 BOOKS GALORE 

We provided £500 of funding 

towards new novels for 

primary 7 this year, from 

which children in earlier years 

will also benefit in due course.  

LOOSE PARTS PLAY 

The PTA match funded a C&B 

News donation of £250 to the 

School for loose parts play 

equipment for p1 and p2. 

CURRIE IN COLOUR 

We had a brilliant response to 

the inaugural PTA colouring 

competition.  Children 

throughout the School 

submitted Spring themed 

colouring pictures for a 

chance to win one of three 

prizes.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   
 

CURRIE LOVES CAKE!   
Thank you again for your wonderful home baking 
donations for our February Bake Sale, and to our p7s for 
running the stalls on Friday lunchtime.  We raised a 
superb £1,168 in bake sales throughout the year! 
 
BEST WISHES TO OUR 2023/24 PRIMARY 7s 
We would like to thank our current p7s for their help this 
year and wish them all the best for high school.  Each p7 
will receive a leaving gift at assembly this week from the 
PTA.  Good luck!   

WAITROSE COMMUNITY GRANT 
Waitrose provided a £600 grant which the School is 
putting towards the sensory garden which is in the 
atrium.  Some of the children have already visited our 
local garden centre to purchase plants for the garden.  
 
PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENT AGREED! 
We have agreed funding for a new climbing wall and 
frame for the playground which will be instaled in 
2024/25.  See the School’s website for photos of what to 
expect.

   

      

 

These events involve a lot of planning and we are always very grateful to volunteers 
who can assist in the lead up to and on the day of an event.   

 
If you would like to be involved in PTA fundraising events please email curriepta@gmail.com. 

SAVE THE DATE 

 
Olympics Sponsored Fun Run 

★ 
Wednesday 18th September 

 

 
 

 
Dates to be confirmed in August 

for Halloween Magic Shows  
(p1-3) and Discos (p4-7).   

 
We have lots more to come in 
2024/25 too including social 

events and bakes sales. 
 

 
 
 
 


